
 

     
  

 
 
 

26 July 2024 
 
 

 
  

Committee Office Legislative Council  
Parliament House, Macquarie Street  
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 

  
 
 
Dear Ms Taahi, 
 
Inquiry into the ability of local governments to fund infrastructure and services 
  
Please find attached the following,  
 

1. Transcript corrections.  
 

2. Answers to questions on notice directed to Bathurst Regional Council.  
 
On behalf of Council, I would like to thank the Inquiry for the opportunity to make a 
presentation. Council looks forward to receiving a copy of the Standby Committee report.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

GENERAL MANAGER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 










